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17th May 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

YEAR 5 WELLHOLME PARK VISIT 
 
As part of our geography curriculum, Year 5 are going to visit the representatives of BAM Nutall, the 
company who are undertaking the flood defence work in the park. This trip will support the children’s 
geography learning about rivers, flooding and land use.  
 
Please send your child to school in their school uniform, but they will wear a comfortable pair of 
shoes or trainers for the walk to and around the park. All children will need a coat with them.  If the 
weather is nice, your child may need some sun cream and a sun hat.   
 
 
As the trip is next week (Tuesday 21st May) in order to consent for your child to attend 
this trip, please log into the Teachers2parents app and click the consent button for your 
child.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
  
Mrs Clarke    Miss Gledhill   
Class teacher Class teacher  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

YEAR 5 WELLHOME PARK VISIT  
 

I do/do not give permission for my child ________________________________ Class……………………. 
 
to go on the Wellholme Park on Tuesday 21st May 2024. 

 
Signed ______________________________________________________ (parent/carer) 


